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Environment Department seeks new Director of Communications 
 
SANTA FE – The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) is seeking to immediately fill the Director 
of Communications position. This is a governor appointed position reporting directly to the Cabinet Secretary 
and serves as integral part of the NMED senior leadership team. 
 
Prospective candidates should possess exceptional oral and written communication skills and have experience 
in communicating effectively with a wide variety of stakeholders through various mediums (i.e., print, 
social/digital media, radio/television, etc.). The ideal candidate is someone who can lead both people and 
projects in a fast-paced setting while meeting tight deadlines with exceptional attention to detail.  
 
The salary for this position is between $80,000 and $90,000 annually, depending on experience. For more 
information or to apply for this position, visit the Governor’s Office website, here. 
 

### 
 

NMED does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability, age or sex in the administration of its programs or activities, as 
required by applicable laws and regulations.  NMED is responsible for coordination of compliance efforts and receipt of inquiries concerning non-
discrimination requirements implemented by 40 C.F.R. Parts 5 and 7, including Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended; Section 504 
of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973; the Age Discrimination Act of 1975, Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, and Section 13 of the Federal 
Water Pollution Control Act Amendments of 1972. If you have any questions about this notice or any of NMED’s non-discrimination programs, 
policies or procedures, you may contact: 

 
Kathryn Becker, Non-Discrimination Coordinator | NMED |1190 St. Francis Dr., Suite N4050 | P.O. Box 5469 | Santa Fe, NM 87502 
(505) 827-2855 or nd.coordinator@state.nm.us 
 
If you believe that you have been discriminated against with respect to a NMED program or activity, you may contact the Non-Discrimination 
Coordinator. 

### 

The Environment Department’s mission 
is to protect and restore the 

environment and to foster a healthy 
and prosperous New Mexico for 
present and future generations. 
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